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February 17, 2022 

PROPONENT of HB 2498 

 

Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services: 

 

Thank you for having a hearing on HB 2498. I encourage you to vote for it, as it will allow leave the 

choice of whether children need the covid 19 vaccination with parents. As a parent, I believe this is very 

important, as each child and their situation are unique.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Konrad Mast 

Lawrence, Douglas, Kansas 

House District 45 

 


